
From: Karen Horn [khorn@vlct.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 9:18 AM 

To: Springer, Darren 

Subject: S. 230 Energy Legislation 

 

 
Good morning Darren, 
Thank you for calling back last evening. 
I am in the office all day today (except around lunchtime). You may call my office number below or my 
cell 802-734-3576. 
 
We are concerned that the Governor may still be thinking about vetoing S. 230 and I am hoping to 
discuss that with you. 
 

Karen B. Horn 

Director, Public Policy & Advocacy,VLCT 

802-229-9111 

khorn@vlct.org 
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